
  

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Academic Foundation is a non-profit association devoted to supporting, enhancing, and promoting 

academic opportunities for the Salem Community High School. The Foundation is run by a volunteer 

board of directors. Opportunities are made available to staff at SCHS for implementing programs in 

their classrooms and throughout their departments. One of the opportunities is the mini-grants made 

available to teachers each year. Mini-grants support, encourage, and facilitate great teaching ideas. 

Mini-grants are modest cash awards that help educators make a positive difference in their 

classrooms. 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


